CORRESPONDENCE

FEB 02, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 01273-17
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 8:24 AM
To: ‘Joyce Sharpe'

Subject: RE: 160101-WS

Good morning Mr. and Mrs. Sharpe,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Joyce Sharpe [mailto:jlehmansharpe@earthlink.net]
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 7:11 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Re: 160101-WS

Please log my husband and | as protesting the ludicrous rate increase in Seminole County, Fl. We are retired citizens and
are already cutting back on everything in our lives but we have to water lawn and flush the toiled. This is so unfair. We
can't attend the meeting tomorrow.

Jim and Joyce Sharpe
102 Old Hickory Ct.
Longwood, FI 32750

Thank you for your time.
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